
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 13th NOVEMBER 2019 

WEEK 5 – TERM 4 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Week 5,6,7    Kōwhai Team Swimming 
Thursday 14th November  Diabetes Awareness – Let’s Wear Blue 
Friday 15th November   Teacher Only Day – SCHOOL CLOSED   
Wednesday 20th November  Kahikatea team trip to the Aquatic Centre  
Friday 22nd November   New Families afternoon tea @ 2pm in staffroom 
Thursday 28th November  Parentlink Meeting @ 7.30pm 
Friday 29th November   Ambulance Day – see below for more information 
Thursday 5th December  Kahikatea team trip to H2O Xtreme  
Monday 9th December  Kōwhai Team End of Year fun session at Tawa Rec Centre 
Tuesday 10th December  Kauri Team - Rooms 14 and 16 trip to Fergs Kayaks 
Wednesday 11th December  Kauri Team - Rooms 13 and 15 trip to Fergs Kayaks 
Wednesday 11th December  Kōwhai Team BIG DAY IN  
Thursday 12th December  Multi-Challenge Day 
Thursday 12th December   Christmas Carols 6.00pm – 7.30pm 
 
Library Dates 
Monday 2nd - 5th December                 Library open for use, but NO ISSUES 
Thursday 5th December                        All library books to be returned 
Friday 6th- 12th December      Library CLOSED, including lunchtimes for stocktake 
Thursday 12th December                      Library OPEN for Summer Reading Programme, issues 
                                                                     only 8:30 -9:30am and 2:30 - 7:45pm (more info to come) 
Friday 13th December                           Library OPEN 8:30 - 5:30 for Summer Reading Programme, issues only 
Monday 16th December                       Library OPEN 8:30 - 5:30 for Summer Reading Programme, issues only 
 
Monday 16th December  Year 8 Awards Evening  
Tuesday 17th December  End of term 4 at 12.30pm 
Monday 3rd February    2020 year commences at 8.50am 
 
 
Kia ora tātou 
  

Teacher Only Day – School Closed this Friday 
Our annual Teacher Only Day for moderating student achievement data and end of year reports is 
this Friday 15th November. School will be closed for instruction. 
 

New Entrant Enrolments for 2020 (next year) 
Is your child turning 5 in 2020? If they are please make sure you have filled out an enrolment form. If you are 
unsure, please contact Marie in the office.   
Please note:   out of zone siblings of children presently at Paremata School are all accepted for 2020. Please 
make sure all enrolment forms are completed. 
 
School Photos 
We had a great day with the second round of school photos yesterday for our year 1 roll growth class and 
various teams and groups. The photos proofs will be available in the next couple of weeks. 
 
 



Raffle - Signed NZ Lions 2017 Tour All Blacks Jersey  
We have the awesome All Blacks Jersey raffle still underway. Tickets are $5.00 and available at the 
office.  Be in quick as the draw will be done next Monday 18 November. 
 

Inter-school Athletics 
Well done to all the children who participated in the Parumoana Interschool Athletics meet yesterday. 
Everyone did their very best and represented the school with pride. Many thanks to Vanessa Burn for 
taking the team and to the parents who supported the children on the day.  
 

Name Event Place 
Milly Whale Year 5 girls high jump 1st  
Floyd Pullan Year 5 boys high jump 3rd  
Ryan Collins Year 5 boys high jump 2nd  
Jesse Wassenaar Year 6 boys vortex 2nd  
Aubrey Pullan Year 7 boys long jump 1st  
Abigail Lee Year 8 200m 2nd  
Abigail Lee Year 8 1000m  1st 
Celine Ngan Year 8 girls high jump 2nd 
Josh Sergeant Year 8 boys high jump 3rd 
Ryan Tinney Year 8 boys discus 3rd  

 
School Outings 
We have a number of school outings planned this term. If you have not paid your child’s activity fee for 2019 
please contact Michelle in the office to get this finalised as the activity fees go towards paying the costs of the 
bus and venue.  Our account number is 12 3254 0048796 00. Thank you. 
 
 Ngā mihi nui –  Matua Bryce   
 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROLS & PICNIC EVENING - Thursday 12th December 2019 
6pm – BYO picnic in the hall or outside by the senior fort if it is fine 
6.45pm – Singing starts in the hall 
7.30pm - Raffle is drawn at the end of the evening 
 
Dress up in your best Christmas outfit and bring the family, plus a cushion/mat to sit on plus your singing 
voices to get into the Christmas spirit.   If you can help with set up on the day from 2pm and/or pack down 
afterwards, please email the school office on office@paremata.school.nz. 

 
CHRISTMAS SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB – ISSUE NO.  8 – ORDER ONLINE mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz 
If you wish to purchase from the current book club selection, please order online no later than  
Friday 22nd November.  If you would like any purchases to be held at the office, please order online under 
OFFICE. 

 
 
AMBULANCE DAY – GOLD COIN DONATION 
On Friday of Week 7, (29th November), we will be holding an Ambulance Day to 
support the wonderful work of Wellington Free Ambulance. This is your chance to 
dress up in a onesie or as a medical patient, nurse or doctor. Wellington Free 
Ambulance relies on donations, so please bring a gold coin donation.  We would love 
to be able to make an ambulance shape out of all of the coins to show Wellington Free 
Ambulance how much we value their work.   



 

 
 

GRAND TRAINING HOLIDAY/AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMMES 
Come along and learn valuable skills at Grand Training. We specialise in helping children with information 
technology and mathematics. If you want to learn to send a secret message, or build a game, or make cool 
posters and documents, then we would love to have you along. Check out our website 
www.grandtraining.co.nz for details. 
 
FOR SALE 
Kapiti College – 2 x girls uniform shirts (short sleeve) Size 8 (to fit year 9). Hardly worn, as my daughter 
preferred the long sleeve.  $40 for both. Contact – Julie-Ann Trowbridge 0274448304 
 
DANCE PLUS END OF YEAR SHOW 
Every year Dance Plus Performance Studio put together a dancing extravaganza to delight young and old alike! 
This year’s show will be no different. Turn The Page will take you on a literary journey through tap, jazz, ballet, 
hip-hop, contemporary and musical theatre genres. The show is on at Aotea College on the 13th, 14th and 
15th of December. Email danceplusperformance@gmail.com for tickets and more information. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

This item was 
purchased at the 
gala and has not 
been collected. 
Please see the 
office if it is 
yours. Thanks 


